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Welcome to 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church & St. Gerard Mission Church 
We are delighted to welcome everyone who has come to share a Eucharistic meal with us today.  
Whether you are a family member, a friend, a familiar face, or a visitor, know that your presence  

enlivens our Eucharistic celebration and our community. We are glad you are here. 
The Redemptorist Community of Sacred Heart Church & St. Gerard Mission 

Redemptorists Serving our Parish 
Fr. Thomas Burke, C.Ss.R., Pastor 

Fr. Edward Gray, C.Ss.R. Fr. Francis Nelson, C.Ss.R.  Fr. George Rosario, C.Ss.R. 
Fr. Aldrin Nunes, C.Ss.R. Fr. Kevin MacDonald, C.Ss.R., Missionary 

Permanent Deacons 
Deacon Steve Cooley  Deacon Tom Murray Retired 

Sacred Heart Masses 
Saturday Vigil ....................... 4:00pm 
Sunday: ............. 7:00, 9:00 & 11:30am 
Weekdays: ................ 7 :00 & 11:00am 
Saturdays: ............................. 7:00am 
Holy Day Vigil: ..................... 7:00pm 
Holy Day: ................... 7:00 & 11:00am 
Reconciliation  
Saturday ..................... 3:00—3:45 pm 
Thurs. before 1st Fri. . 4:00—5:00 pm   

Sacred Heart Catholic School 
1003 Turnbull Street 

New Smyrna Beach, Fl. 32168 
Pre-Kindergarten thru 8th Grade 
Principal: Mrs. Shelley Niswonger 

Phone: (386) 428-4732    
Fax: (386) 428-4087 

Website: www.shseagles.org   
St. Gerard Mission Church 

Phone: 386-426-0930 
3171 S. Ridgewood Ave.,  

Edgewater, FL 32141  
St. Gerard Mission Masses 

All administration is at 
Sacred Heart Parish Office 

Saturday Vigil: ....................... 4:30pm 
Sunday: ................................. 10:00am 
Wednesdays:.......................... 9:00am 
First Friday:............................ 9:00am 
Holy Days: ............................. 9:00am 
Reconciliation: 1/2 hr. before Mass 

Mass Intentions  
Saturday,  May 26 

7:00am         All Parishioners       

       
4:00pm    +  William Meyer 
    by Wife Terri 

Sunday,     May 27 

7:00am     +  Lewis Lynch 
    by Earl & Betty Carty 

9:00am  +   Ann Baslee 
    by Cursillo 

11:30am  +   Phillip Mitchell 
    by Don & Marie Wilgus 

Monday,   May 28 

7:00am       +   Paul Misuriello Jr. 
        by Family 

11:00am      +   Joseph Ribeiro 
    by Sister Judy 

Tuesday,  May 29 

7:00am        All Parishioners 
       
 

11:00am  +  Mr. & Mrs. Russell Lisk & 
      Family           
 by Daughter Mary Madorma 

Wednesday, May 30 

7:00am         All Parishioners 
                   

11:00am   +  Marion DesJourdy 
       by Ron & Jessie Yerrid 
                      

(CONTINUED) 

Thursday,  May 31 
 

7:00am       All Parishioners 
       
 

11:00am    +   Agnes Hare 
     by Ron & Jessie Yerrid 
  

Friday,       June 1 

7:00am          Frank & Rena Zak 
    by Gary & Mary Carlson 

9:00am    Ronnie Stevens        

11:00am       All Parishioners 

        

Saturday,  June 2 

7:00am         All Parishioners 
        

4:00pm      Council of Catholic  
    Women 

Sunday,     June 3 

7:00am   +   Robert & Scott Douglas 
    by June & Alan 

9:00am  +   Elena Skvortsova 
    by Larry & Catherine 
       Krzeminski 

11:30am  +   Darcy Kelley 
    by Katie Connor & Family 
             
        
Cross indicates the person is deceased.  
   No cross the person is alive. 

Reflection 
    The power of Jesus is the interior of the Trinity and all of creation is enfolded into such a love. Love is the  

Power and we are given the responsibility of receiving it and being caring for the coming of the kingdom within 
our own lives. It is a blessing of this Holy Trinity that we appear to be more than we appear to be to ourselves. 

This is the power of the Resurrection. 

“Blessed be God the Father and His only-begotten Son and the Holy Spirit: for He has shown that He loves us.”  



 

  

Sacred Heart Weekly Offering  

May 20, 2018 
  

Offertory Income Last Week  ............ ..$ 8,603.00    

Online Giving this Week  ....................... $820.00 

Total Income   ......................................  $9,423.00 

Attendance This Week: .................................. 818 

Events Calendar 

Sunday,        May 27 

Monday,     May 28 - Memorial Day  OFFICE CLOSED 
7:30am Rosary/Chapel 

10:30am Rosary/Chapel 
6:00pm NO  BINGO 

Tuesday,       May 29 

7:30am Rosary/Chapel 
9:00am Sr. Exercise/KH  
9:00am                Legion of Mary / Office Bld 
10:30am Rosary/Chapel 
 OLPH Novena after 11:00am Mass 
7:00pm OLPH Novena/Chapel 

Wednesday,  May 30 

7:30am Rosary/Chapel 
10:30am Rosary/Chapel 
6:30pm                Choir Practice/Church 
Thursday,       May 31 

7:30am Rosary/Chapel 
9:00am Sr. Exercise/KH 
10:30am Rosary/Chapel 
6:00pm Centering Prayer/Chapel 
Friday,             June 1 

      Last day of School 

7:30am                Adoration/Chapel 
7:30am Rosary/Chapel 
9:00am                School Mass Awards Ceremony /Church 
10:30am Rosary/Chapel 
4:45pm Benediction/Chapel 
Saturday,        June 2 

7:30am Rosary/Chapel 
Sunday,           June 3 

Readings for the Week of  

                                    May 27, 2018 

Readings for the Week of May 27, 2018 

Sunday The Most Holy Trinity 
 Dt 4:32-34, 39-40; Ps 33:4-5, 6, 9, 18-19,  
 20, 22; Rom 8:14-17; Mt 28:16-20 

Monday 1 Pt 1:3-9; Ps 111:1-2, 5-6, 9 & 10c;  

 Mk 10:17-27 

Tuesday 1 Pt 1:10-16; Ps 98:1, 2-3ab, 3cd-4;  

 Mk 10:28-31 

Wednesday 1 Pt 1:18-25; Ps 147:12-13, 14-15, 19-20; 
 Mk 10:32-45 

Thursday The Visitation of the Blessed Virgin 
 Mary 

 Zep 3:14-18a or Rom 12:9-16; Is 12: 2-3, 
 4bcd,5-6; Lk 1:39-56 

Friday Saint Justin, Martyr 

 1 Pt 4:7-13; Ps 96:10, 11-12, 13; Mk 11:11-26 

Saturday Saint Marcellinus and Peter, Martyrs 

 Jude 17, 20b-25; Ps 63:2, 3-4, 5-6;  

 Mk 11:27-33 

Sunday The Most Holy Body and Blood of 
 Christ (Corpus Christi) 

 Ex 24:3-8; Ps 116:12-13, 15-16, 17-18; 
 Heb 9:11-15; Mk 14:12-16, 22-26 

This weekend are In Memory 
Of 

Michael A. Padula   
Douglas F. Aramino 

 with Love 

E.J. Padula 

Second Collection—June 17, 2018 

Holy Father’s / Peter’s Pence 
The Peter's Pence Collection derives its name from  
an ancient custom. In ninth-century England. King  
Alfred the Great collected money, a "pence," from  

landowners as financial support for the Pope. Today, 
the Peter's Pence Collection supports the Pope's  

philanthropy by giving the Holy Father the means  
to provide emergency assistance to those in need  

because of natural disaster, war, oppression, & disease. 

Our parish goal for Our Catholic Appeal in 2018 for      

Sacred Heart  
is  $101,419.00 

Paid to Date - $44,944.77 

Balance - $56,474.23 
 
 

Our Catholic Appeal 

$101,419.00 

 

 

44,944.77 
 

 



 

Sacred Heart Catholic School Ace Reporters received the 

“Light of Faith Missionary Discipleship Award” 

Eight young writers from Sacred Heart Catholic School and the Diocese of  
Orlando Student Ace Reporting Program brought honor to their school by  
winning the coveted “Light of Faith Missionary Discipleship Award” for 2018. 
Mentored by Mrs. Maria Bilodeau, Ace Reporters Matthew M., (Grade 8)  
Melina M., (Grade 8) Jackson C., (Grade 7) Madeline R., (Grade 7)  
Kaileigh M., (Grade 7) Patrick M., and Thomas M. (both Grade 6) wrote from  
the heart and wrote stories about people and events that reflected charity and  
discipleship. 

Since schools or individuals cannot apply for this award, it came as a sweet  
surprise to the principal Mrs. Shelley Niswonger! In the words of the Media and 
Communications Office of the Diocese of Orlando, Sacred Heart School Ace  
Reporters “moved them by the missionary discipleship modelled in all of their 
articles.” They added, “it is something that is often hard to teach if not naturally 
present” and was pure joy to discover through our student writers. 

This is the school’s second Light of Faith Award for Ace Reporting, the first one having received in 2014,  
the school’s first time to join as student reporters. 

It Takes a Family: The Calvos and Their Twins     “Family fun in serving” 

How often does anyone meet a family who is always willing to help and serve  
others? The good news is we have a family of four in our school and parish.  
Their names are John and Beth Calvo, parents of twins Allison and Jackson. It is 
not surprising to see the twins serving at funeral masses or at the 7:00 AM Mass 
on Sundays. They usually attend the 9:00 am Mass and altar serve; however, the 
need for altar servers at other mass times moves the family from one mass time 
to another. When asked, John and Beth said “We don’t mind. Our family enjoys  
helping others and almost always, we do it together so whatever comes up, we 
are still together and make it a fun family time!” John and Beth also said that 
serving and assisting at Mass are a great opportunity to spend quality time  
together, away from electronics, most especially. 

Parishioners for nine years now, John and Beth send their twins to Sacred Heart Catholic School finishing  
seventh grade this year. John Calvo is also a volunteer coach for junior basketball 
team at Sacred Heart. Both are very active in school as altar servers and safety  
patrols but Jackson loves writing and is one of the eight Ace Reporters who was  
just awarded the “Light of Faith Missionary Discipleship Award.” 

More than being students at Sacred Heart and serving the Church, twins  
Allison and Jackson are always encouraged by their parents John and Beth to reach 
out and show compassion to the less fortunate in the community.  
Jackson and Allison have recently introduced their own fundraising initiative to 
feed the hungry which they called “Calvo’s Bottles for Change” aimed at providing 
funds to the school’s homeless awareness student-led project the “Parker’s Project.” 

Together, the Calvo Family is making strides not only in setting a good example as a loving,  
faith-filled family but also as the new faces of discipleship in Church, community, and school. 



Just a reminder that JMJ  will 
have our closing party on 

Wednesday, May 30th at 3pm 
in the social hall. 

Our JMJ disciples were excited to be able to present the 
Legion of Mary with a beautiful table runner  
depicting  the mysteries of the Rosary.  

Our JMJ Disciples 
worked hard to 
make it a beautiful 
keepsake. It truly 
was a group effort. 
Thank you to the 
Legion of Mary for 
surprising us with pizzas, we really enjoyed them.  

As we close another  
successful year for JMJ, 
we invite young people 
between grade 3 and  8  
to join us next year. 

 

PARENT VOLUNTEERS 
NEEDED 

High School Grades &  
8 Volunteers needed 

Contact Maria Bilodeau 
386-690-4023 

Pentecost Sunday—  

Children’s Liturgy at the Marian Chapel, Sacred Heart.  

We had so much fun today! 

Happy Birthday to our Church. 



First Holy Communion 2018 

Congratulations to our First Communicants who received there First Eucharist on  
Sunday May 6th. After Mass, all 30 children led our congregation and walked to the grotto to 

crown our Blessed Virgin Mary. 

2017-18 School year will end on Friday June 1 

God of wisdom, We thank you for all the gifts you have given us throughout this school year. 
We praise you for giving us life, for saving us in Christ, and for choosing us to be your people. 

As we come to the end of this school year, we voice our gratitude for the good things you have done in us,  
and we praise you for all who have shared in the work of this school.  

We ask you to bless them in your love and give them refreshment and peace. We praise you, God, through Jesus 
Christ, our Lord, who lives and reigns for ever and ever.   Amen 

Have a safe and happy summer! 



Ministry News 

All parishioners are invited to attend! A bus has 
been reserved. Sign up for a round-trip to Lou’s  
ordination, leaving Sacred Heart, promptly at 8:00am 
and leaving Mary, Queen of the   Universe at  
approximately 12:30 or 1:00 to return to Sacred Heart, 
sign up at the parish office. Suggested donation to  
cover the cost of the bus is $20.00 per person. 
Following the 4pm Mass on June 9th there will be a pot 
luck dinner to celebrate Lou’s ordination. All  
parishioners are invited and are asked to visit or call 
the parish office to RSVP so we can get an approximate 
head count and to let us know if you can bring a dish 
and what it will be. We expect to have a large cake, so 
desserts will not be needed. 

Can’t make it to the pot-luck? There will be other  
opportunities to celebrate and congratulate Lou.  

Following the 7am and 11:30am Masses on June 10th 
there will be coffee and pastries, following the 9:00am 
Mass will be breakfast.  

Want to congratulate Lou with a gift? It is not  
necessary; your prayers and support are all he wants. 
But if you are inclined, there is a gift registry in the 
 parish office that includes items he needs in order to 
perform his Deacon duties and items the parish needs, 
such as matching vestments for our Deacons & Priests. 

Diaconate Ordination for Lou Bartos  

      Saturday, June 9, 2018 @ 10am 

           Mary, Queen of the Universe 
         8300 Vineland Ave, Orlando Fl.  

Family Ministry 
 

We are now preparing for the 
5th session of "Unlocking 
the Mystery of the Bible"   
 

We look forward to seeing 
our participants on Sunday, 

June 3rd, immediately following the 9am Mass in the 
Knights Hall. 

Just a reminder if you will be away but would still like 
to participate please contact the office and leave your 
name and contact information, we will give you a code 
so you can continue online. 

We welcome everyone who might want to  
see what the program is about, join us on  

June 3rd. 

In observance of Memorial Day the parish 
office will be closed. The office will re-open 

on Tuesday May 29th at 9:00am.  
Have a safe and Blessed Memorial day. 

Eucharist to the Homebound-  
Are you unable to come to Mass or more  
importantly receive Jesus in the Eucharist?  

The Ministers to the Sick would  
love to bring Jesus to you. Please 
call the Parish office 428-6426  
to set up Home visitation. 

May the grace of our Lord Jesus 
Christ, and the love of God, and 
the fellowship of the Holy Spirit,  
be with us all as we pray together.  Amen 

There will be no BINGO 
on  

Monday Night  
May 28th @ 6:00pm 

 

BINGO will resume on  
Monday June 4th. 

 

Bring your Family and Friends! 

 Happy Memorial Day 



Begging at the Door this Weekend! 

May 26 and 27 

Jesus working through us in our community 

Vincent de Paul Society 

Baby Shower  Sponsored by CCW 
Have you noticed a cradle or large wicker basket at the 
back of the Sanctuary? 
 

The Sacred Heart/St. Gerard CCW 

are collecting items for a Baby 
Shower for the Pregnancy Crisis 
Center of Daytona Beach and Grace 
House of Edgewater. 

The shower began  
Mothers Day May 13, 2018  

                 and will run thru  
           Fathers Day June 17, 2018 

Your donations will help young pregnant women in 
crisis. Diapers, new clothing and new or gently used 
baby furniture are most needed. Your baby items and 
also monetary donations an be placed in the basket. 

Help us to fill it to capacity!  
Your generosity is most appreciated. 

The Legion of Mary Free Library – 
                     This Weekend 
Will be out in front of Church at 
Sacred Heart  May 26th & 27th. 
Please stop by and visit our table.  
We give out books, CDs, rosaries, 
pamphlets and holy cards.  

Everything is free. If you have re-
ligious books that we can have to put into  

circulation, please drop off at Church tagged for the 
Legion of Mary.  

   God bless this community. 

CELEBRATION  

OF 

GOLDEN JUBILEE 

FR. GEORGE ROSARIO C.Ss.R. 

 

DATE:         June  30, 2018 

 

PLACE:      Edgewater Landing  

 Clubhouse 

 

TIME:          6:00pm—9:00pm 

 

BUFFET:   Stuffed Swai or Prime Rib 

 

COST:         $20.00 per person 

 

Tickets will be sold after Mass 

 

PLEASE JOIN US IN CELEBRATING 

 

FR. GEORGE—GOLDEN JUBILEE 

Propagation of the Faith-  

 We are called to share our faith and the hope of eternal life. 
Helena Moniz from the Office of the Propagation of the 
Faith, from the Diocese of Charleston will speak at  
St. Gerard Mission on the on the weekend of June 10 
seeking support for the work being done in Fiji. The Fiji  
nation is a group of islands in Melanesia in the South Pacific 
about 1,100 nautical miles northeast of New Zealand. Fiji was 

a British colony until 1970. 
Originally called the Cannibal 
Isles, the islands were Chris-
tianized by the Methodists and 
later by the Marist order of 
priests. We are in need of your 
prayers and financial support.  

If care to help share the faith in the spirit mission please 
make your check out to your parish, in the memo line write 
FIJI, thank you and God bless.  



Saint Gerard Mission 
   3171 S Ridgewood Ave, Edgewater, FL 32141 

St. Gerard Events Calendar  
May 28, 2018– June 3, 2018 

Monday,         May 28 

8:00am                 Maids of Martha Cleaning Ministry 
9:00am Rosary (Marian Movement of Priests) & 
 Divine Mercy Chaplet   

Tuesday,        May 29 

Wednesday,  May 30 

9:00 am          Mass   

Thursday,      May 31 
 

Friday,            June 1 
9:00am First Friday Mass 

Saturday,       June 2 

 3;00pm Saturday Choir—Practice    
4:00pm Reconciliation 
4:00pm  Rosary   
4:30pm  Mass    
 

Sunday,        June 3 

8:30am  Sunday Choir—Practice 
9:30am Reconciliation 

9:30am Rosary 

10:00am  Mass 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Saturday, April  28 

4:30pm         + Steve Turner 
 by Madeline Vath 

Sunday, April 29 

10:00am               All Parishioners 

Wednesday, May 2 

9:00am                   All Parishioners 

Friday, May 4 

 

Saturday,               May 5 

4:30pm          + Jane Murphy 
 by Family 

Sunday, May 6 

10:00am         + Repose of the Souls  of Brother Knights of  
                                Fr. Michael Dillon Council 13989 

St. Gerard Weekly Offering 

May 20, 2018 

Offertory Income Last Week .................$3,256.00   

Online Giving this Week  ........................ $168.00 

Total Offertory Income................. …......$3,424.00 

Attendance This Week................................... 300                                                                           

First Friday Mass  

St. Gerard—will be celebrated at 
9:00 a.m. On Friday, June 1, 2018                                                                                            

 Our parish goal for Our Catholic Appeal in 2018 

for   St. Gerard - 
$35,461.00 

Paid to Date - 

$15,050.74 

Balance—$ 20,410.26 

$35,461.00 

 

 

$

$15,050.74 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Saturday, May 26 

4:30pm             + Joseph Vaglica Sr 
 by Mom Rosemarie Rufrano 

Sunday, May 27 

10:00am            +   Robert Vendrasco 
 by John & Tillie Propheita 
Wednesday, May 30 
9:00am             + Paul Shebest 
 by Fran  

Friday, June 1 

9:00am All Parishioners 

Saturday,               June 2 

4:30pm             + Andre Sasseville & 1st Lt. Christopher Rogan 
 by Wife & Grandmother 

Sunday, June 3 

10:00am           + Paul & Carol Amell 
 by John & Jacqy 

St. Gerard’s is  
desperately in 
need of Ushers.  

We are blessed with a very spiritual atmosphere because of 
all parishioners. Now we have a need for men and women 
to volunteer to be Ushers to help keep our Mass running 
smoothly and reverently. 
 

We would like to have Ushers at both doors for every 
Mass, to be able to welcome everyone to St. Gerard’s 
personally, and we need your help to do it. Please help us 
to continue our spiritual atmosphere so that all  
parishioners will benefit. 

   Thomas Merton 



Heavenly Father, We could never thank our  
military men and women enough for their  
courageous service and sacrifice to our country 
and its people. Show us ways in our communities, 
churches, and families to thank and love them 

better. Keep and protect these heroes and their families, in the 
powerful name of Jesus we pray. Amen. 

Many hands make                
light work! 

 

ST GERARDS 

Maids of Martha Cleaning Ministry  

  Welcomes you to join in their efforts to keep our  
worship space clean! Join us on  

Monday mornings at 8:00 am for one hour  
of light housekeeping detail. Come once & try it!   

Maybe God is calling you to serve  
Him in this way.  

Vacuum, Dust, Scrub and Pray!!!                       

 

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES 

Altar Servers                        Joe Favaloro             428-7640 
Altar Ministry                        Annie McDevitt          427-4604 
Eucharistic Ministers                   Jan Ford                    228-7004 
Readers/Commentators              Kathy Ackerson        427-2464 
Music/Choirs                         Ellen Graf                 689-7828 
Ushers                         Felice Albanese       427-6682 

PRAYER MINISTRIES 

Rosary (Marian Movement of      Grace Albanese       427-6682 
     Priests) and Chaplet of 
    Divine Mercy 

STUDY GROUPS 
Small Church Communities         Frieda Butt               427-2635 
Library Ministry                         Jacqy Gawdun         689-1922 

OUTREACH MINISTRIES  

Communion for Homebound       Parish Office            428-6426 
Welcome Ministry                        Marge Cyr                428-0025 
Bereavement Ministry                 Parish Office            428-6426 
Society of St. Vincent de Paul    Barbara Hortsing      426-0882 

SERVICE MINISTRIES   

Maids of Martha                       Grace Albanese        427-6682 
Maintenance                       Murray Gratton   814-592-4301 
Kitchen Hospitality                      Freida Butt                427-2635 

 

“There are different gifts but the same  
Spirit, there are different ministries but the 

same Lord . . . To each person the  
manifestation of the spirit is given for the 

common good.” 
 
Every person is called to contribute to the liturgy in a 
manner suited to his or her unique talents.  It takes 
the help of many people serving in a variety of  
different liturgical ministries to help the liturgy flow 
smoothly and enable the participation of the  
assembly. At the present time, there is a serious need 
for volunteers in all ministries at St. Gerard’s.  We  
invite you to prayerfully reflect on the gifts God has 
given you and consider volunteering your talents for 
one of our ministries. 

Training:  Training is provided to help you get 
started in all the listed ministries. 

Scheduling:  Liturgical ministers are scheduled at 
the Mass time of their preference as often as fits their 
schedule and are asked to arrive 30 minutes  
before their scheduled Mass begins. 

Contact: Please see the list of ministries below.  
Call the leader of the ministry you are interested in to  
volunteer or for further information. 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR 

 MINISTRIES AT ST. GERARD’S 

WE NEED YOUR HELP . . . To keep the                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Sacred Heart & St. Gerard roster up to date- 
 

In order to better serve our parish we 
strive to maintain a church roster that 
is as accurate as possible. We ask that 
our registered parishioners call the 
parish office at 386-428-6426 to  
inform us when changes to your  
information occur including name, 
address, telephone number, a move out of the parish, the 
death of a family member who is a registered parishioner, 
etc.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

ALUMINUM POP TAB COLLECTION 

The POP TAB collection period for  
2018 – 2019 is in full swing, and I reach 
out again to all of you who savor that 
special libation, that sports an  
aluminum POP TAB, to please save it 
for the Ronald McDonald houses in  
Orlando. They depend greatly on these 

yearly collections, donated by the schools participating 
in their program. These collections help offset the cost 
to shelter, comfort and care for the families as they 
wait for their child to be cared for. Our collection of 
POP TABS, combined with the POP TABS collected by 
the families and friends of Chisholm Elementary 
School in NSB, weighed-in at 122 lbs this past collection 
period. That’s a lot of POP TABS. There’s a picture of 
the POP TAB collection on the bulletin board in the 
vestibule at St. Gerard, check it out. 

Thank you again and God Bless. 


